
 

Attention 
 

 

Notice for Pre-bid Meeting for the bidders applying for  the “Request For 

Empanelment  for receiving data for opening bank accounts during Aadhaar 

enrollment” 

 

 

Attention of the bidders is invited to the “Request for Empanelment  for 

receiving data for opening bank accounts during Aadhaar enrollment” 
published on the UIDAI Website on 26 February 2011.  

 

The Pre-bid conference will be held on 9 March 2011 during  15.00 hrs - 17.00 hrs 

at New Delhi Convention Centre, NDMC building Sansad Marg, opp to Jantar 

Mantar, New Delhi. 


